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April 06, 2023 
 
 
We are pleased to notify you that Maricopa County has renewed your contract to supply the 
SAFETY EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES as indicated on the attached award sheet with an 
effective date of January 01, 2024 until December 31, 2025. 
 
In accordance with the bid specifications, purchasing documents will be forwarded to you 
covering the specific items of this award, which will include deliveries and terms. 
 
If you have any questions regarding Serial 210237-C please contact Robert Namor at  
(602) 506-8707. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

  
Robert Namor, Procurement Officer 
Office of Procurement Services 
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cc: Office of Procurement Services 
re: Serial 210237-C 


